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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

June 13, 2016 

     

 

 

Shoua & Richard Khang 

861 Hudson Road 

St Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 861 Hudson Road 

 

Dear Shoua & Richard Khang: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 7, 2016, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

June 21, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the retaining wall issue.  

I have sent you a list of masonry contractors so that you can contact one of the companies to do 

bid for how much the repairs will cost and what are the options to go forward with repairing the 

retaining wall. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8583. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Paula Seeley 

 James Hoffman 

 Christine Boulware 
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